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Scheduling time in the In Vivo Imaging Facility has become increasingly difficult 
due to an increased user base. In order to free up some more "peak" imaging 
time, we have decided to offer a discount incentive to those willing to conduct 
their own imaging off-peak hours. 
 
 
Effective October 1st, 2010 all imaging done during the weekdays (Monday - 
Friday) without my assistance during the hours of 5pm - 8am and all imaging 
done over the weekend (5pm Friday - 8am Monday) will be offered at a 50% rate! 
 
 
As the off-peak imaging hours are only offered when my assistance is not 
required, it is necessary that you have been signed off on training with the 
microscope before you start scheduling imaging during this time period. If you 
have any questions regarding this policy, please feel free to contact me. As 
always, I look forward to continuing to work with you all in the future. 


